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Our Ref: MGLA230421-1311 

 
21 May 2021 

 
 
Dear ,  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 23 April 2021. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested:   
 

We would be interested to receive details of GLA spend on Occupational Health and 
Wellbeing between 2015 and 2019 and then 2020 

 
 
Our response is as follows: 
 
Please find below the GLA’s spend on Occupational Health between 2015 and 2019 and in 
2020.  
 
The GLA’s Occupational Health provider is Transport for London, who are part of the GLA 
Group. Since 2018/19 their charge for the provision of Occupational Health services has been 
based on an annual fee, before then, it was on a case by case basis. This charge is by financial 
year. Therefore, the figures below are from 1 April to 31 March each year. 
 

Financial Year £ £ 

1 April 2015 to 31 March 2016 46,868  

1 April 2016 to 31 March 2017 41,860  

1 April 2017 to 31 March 2018 60,657  

1 April 2018 to 31 March 2019 48,000  

1 April 2019 to 31 March 2020 48,000  

 Total 245,385 

1 April 2020 to 31 March 2021  48,000 

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA230421-1311. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 



 
 

 

 
 

Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 




